تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية



الملف نموذج مراجعة امتحان نهائي

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف الرابع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثالث

روابط مواقع التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف الرابع









روابط مواد الصف الرابع على تلغرام

<u>الرياضيات</u>

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف الرابع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثالث		
نماذج اختبار 2016	1	
مذكرة اللغة الانكليزية	2	
امتحان نهاية العام 2016	3	
مفردات الوحدة التاسعة(small and Big) مع الترجمة	4	
تدريبات الوحدة التاسعة (Small and Big)	5	





MAZE Assessment 1

Student Name	Class	Date	

Read about Ali and Saeed talking about Masdar City. For questions ${\bf 1}-{\bf 10},$ choose the correct answer ${\bf A}, {\bf B}$ or ${\bf C}.$

Masdar City

	Plasaal City
Saeed:	Have you (1)to Masdar City?
Ali:	No, I (2) is Masdar City?
Saeed: Its	location is in Abu Dhabi. It is a good tourist attraction and the world's largest eco-city. It (4) many solar panels and isenergy- efficient. The layout of the buildings helps keep the citycooler than a normal city.
Ali:	(5) do people use for transport?
Saeed: Visit	ors can't drive their cars into Masdar City. They (6) them outside and (7) driverless, electric vehicles to getaround. I have (8) people using them before. It looks like a fun outdoor activity.
Ali:	I think I (9)visit Masdar City soon. (10)is thebest time to go?
Saeed: Ar	nytime, it is open to the public every day and you don't need to buy a ticket.





1.

A be B been C was

2.

A didn't B have C haven't

3.

A Where B Who C When

4.

A has B had C have

5.

A Where B What C When

6.

A leave B left C leaving

7.

A uses B use C used

8.

A saw B see C seen

9.

A have B might C go

10.

A Where B Who C When

Reading Answer Key

1-B 2-C 3-A 4-A 5-B 6-A 7-B 8-C 9-B 10-C





MAZE Assessment 3

Student	Class	Data	
Name	Class	Date	

Read about Bader in the desert. For questions $\mathbf{1}-\mathbf{10}$, choose the correct answer \mathbf{A} , \mathbf{B} or \mathbf{C} .

In the Desert

	In the beser	•	Plico
Bader would often go car	nping with his family	in the desert. He	e liked to walk
alone in the desert. He (1)_	at the stars i	n the sky and enjo	yed the noises
of the night.		, NS	
One day, he (2)	_along a sandy trail	when he heard ((3)
animals move in the bush	es. He knew it was da	angerous to leave	the path, but
he had to see what they	were. (4)	Bader was chasir	ng them, the
animals (5)from I	oush to bush. Then the	y (6) .	
	*30\		
Bader looked around. He r	ealized that he was lo	st and soon it bec	ame night. He
felt very worried. He was hu	ıngry but didn't have (7) food.	He was thirsty
and wanted (8)	vater. While he was th	inking about what	to do, he (9)
his father calling	his name.		
Bader (10)very	happy to see his fath	er and gave him	a big hug. His
dad told him never to leav	e the path again.		
465°			





- A looked
 B look
 C was looking
- 2. A walking B walk C was walking
- 3. A any B some C a little
- **4. A** What **B** Where **C** While
- **5. A** moving **B** moved **C** were moving
- **6. A** disappeared **B** disappearing **C** disappear
- 7. A any B many C some
- 8. A any B some C a lot
- 9. A hear B was hearing C heard
- 10. A felt B feels C feeling

Reading Answer Key

1-A 2-C 3-B 4-C 5-B 6-A 7-A 8-B 9-C 10-A



BIS53. Teim, Revision





Whe	ere do you live	? (1)	in UAE,		
٧	ve celebrate E	id Al Fitr diff	erently here.		
I (2)	al	oig family, we	e visit my grandma.		
We g	go to (3)	house	. She gives lots of		
(4)	to me	. My grandm	a (5) nice		
swe	eets. I (6)	happ	oy on Eid Al Fitr.		
1)	a -live	b- lives	c- living		
2)	a- has	b- have	c- had		
3)	a- she	b- his	c- her		
4)	a- gift	b- gifts	c- a gift.		
5)	a- makes	b- make	c- making		
6)	a - feels	b- feel	c- feeling		





eeta Alterneith



My name 1- are / is / am Salem.

1 2- lives / live / living in Abu Dhabi, with my family.

I have two 3- sisters / sister / a sister

and one 4- cousins / cousin / a cousin.

We 5- played / plays / play games everyday.

My uncle 6- am / are / is a teacher. My

mum and dad 7- am / are / is doctors.



Read and circle the correct answer:

My name 1- are / is / am Sara and this is

Salama. We 2- are / is / am friends,

We like to 3- play / draw / study English. We

4- play / plays / playing sports 5- in / on / at

Sunday. Salama 6- like / liking / likes drawing,.

7- they / she / he draws everyday.

8- go / read / play to the park 9- on / at / in
the weekend. 10- We / she / he like to play together.





Part 1

Complete t	the sentences. Circle the co	orrect answers.	
There is one	e example.		
Example:	This is pencil. It A. you	's long. B. my	C. me
1. It's	ambulance. It's	fast.	
	A. am	В. а	C. an
2	don't like apples.		
	A. I	B. Me	C. i
3. Ali an	nd Hamad are friends	go to my school.	
	A. He	B. They	C. She
4. There	e are two in the	picture	
	A. book	B. books	C. bookes
5. She _	like Computer S	science. She likes English.	
	A. doesn't	B. does	C. don't





Part 2

Read the tour guide's speech to a group of tourists who have come to visit Dubai. For questions 6 - 10, circle the correct answer A, B or C.

There is **one** example.

"Transport for Tourists"

Good morning everyone,

I know that you have had a long flight from New York and you are feeling tired, but before you go to your rooms, I want to tell you about transport in this great city.

You arrived at Dubai International Airport, and maybe you saw the large number of taxis waiting there. These taxis are quite cheap, and they will take you anywhere in the city. However, it is very boring sitting in traffic for a long time. If you don't want to worry about traffic jams, take the metro. I like travelling along the red line because of the amazing views. It's also the fastest way of getting to the main landmarks in the city.

If you prefer a more unusual form of transport, and like to move by water, try the ferry across Dubai Creek. You can choose a small, traditional boat, or a faster modern water taxi. There are lots of fun ways to travel in Dubai and you should try them all.





Example:

The group is meeting in _____

A New York

BDubai.

C Abu Dhabi

- 6. What is the speech about?
 - A the airport
 - B traffic
 - C transport
- 7. How did the tourists arrive in Dubai?
 - A by airplane
 - B by boat
 - C by bus
- 8. Why is it better to take the metro than a taxi?
 - A the metro is cheaper than taxis
 - **B** there are often too many vehicles on the roads
 - C there are not enough taxis for everyone
- 9. Why does the speaker prefer to travel on the red line?
 - A because he wants to arrive quickly
 - B because he likes the view
 - C because he thinks trains are amazing
- 10. What is the other type of transport the guide talks about?
 - A different boats on the Creek
 - **B** a bus that goes to the main landmarks
 - C taxis in the city centre







Reading Skills Check 2

Read the letter to parents from a school principal. For questions 1 - 5, select the correct answer (A-C). There is one example.

Dear Parents,

On Thursday, December 13, there will be a class trip to Sheikh Saeed Al Maktoum House, in Al Shindagha, near the end of Dubai Creek.

illi

Maktoum House was built in 1896. It is one of the oldest buildings in Dubai. Sheikh Saeed Al Maktoum lived there from 1912 to 1958. H.H. Sheikh Mohammed Bin Rashid Al Maktoum played there when he was a child. Sheikh Saeed Al Maktoum was the father of Sheikh Mohammed Bid Rashid Al Maktoum's father.

Maktoum House is now a museum. It tells the history of the Emirate of Dubai. This is a very important historical landmark. Your child will learn all about Dubai history, the Al Maktoum Family, and how people lived in the past. They will see many ancient and historic things.

Before November 30, students must write a list of ten questions about Old Dubai or about the Al Maktoum Family and give it to their teacher. After the trip, they must write 5 sentences about what they learned at the museum.

If you have any questions, please visit the school office.

EXAMP		e month of BDecember C	November
1.	Sheikh Mohammad Bin	Rashid in Al	Maktoum House when he was a child
	A played	B lived	C studied
2.	Today, Al Maktoum is a	·	
	A home	B creek	C museum
3.	Something is called and	cient when it is fron	n
	A other countries	B the past	C the future
4.	Students must write que	estions the t	rip.
	A before	B after	C before and after
5.	Parents should th	ne school if they ho	ave questions.
	A email	B phone	C go to